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Coronavirus Vaccinations. Village residents are beginning to receive their invitations to get vaccinated. By the time you receive this newsletter the first of us should have been vaccinated. For anyone who is worried about the various scams that are circulating this is what your invitation letter will look like. Vaccination is free. The NHS know who you are, so no one is going to ask for your bank account details.  
To confirm your appointment you can accept the invitation through the NHS website, using the reference number printed in your letter. If you do not have a computer then you can accept by telephone. 
If you have any difficulty accepting the invitation, or don’t have transport to get the vaccination site, then please ask a member of the Working Party for help.
Rempstone Wildlife Campaign 2021. As the world starts to recover from the pandemic we wanted to help our local wildlife. We would very much like to hear your ideas about what we could do. For example:
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Book your coronavirus (COVID-19) vaccine appointments now

You can book your free NHS coronavir us vaccination appointments
online at www.swiftqueue.co.uk/no pe s czscuncd or by
contacting us by telephoning 0115 883 . ... between 09:00-17:00
Monday to Sunday.

We have sent you this letter as experts recommend that people in
your age group are among the first to get the vaccine. This is because
evidence shows that risk of serious illness because of coronavirus
increases with age.

Vaccination appointments are limited. More vaccination sites and
appointments are being added throughout January. If you can't book
an appointment on your first attempt, please keep trying to access the
above booking link.

About the coronavirus vaccine

The coronavirus vaccine is free of charge to you.




From 29th to 31st January the RSPB is holding its annual garden birdwatch. This is a national survey of birds across the UK, and is based on what each of us can see in our gardens. A copy of the RSPB leaflet is attached. This describes what to do, and how to send your results to the RSPB. The RSPB has more details on its website: https://www.rspb.org.uk/get-involved/activities/birdwatch
Reminders 
Michael Beeby’s funeral is at 12:00 on Thursday 14th January. The cortege, drawn by a steam engine, will leave 2 Wymeswold Road at 11:30.
The Food Banks need your donations: cash via Jane, or goods via Claire.
Working Party members are:

Jane 
881147
  Michael 880259

Victoria 
880060


Nicki 
881285
  Wilf 
     768178

Caroline & Roland 880257

If you have email then please use RempstoneHelp@gmail.com.  

